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CHRISTMAS SPECIAL
CLUB DAY REMINDER 
Saturday December 14th is club day

MEMBERS BRING-A-PLATE DAY

Please bring a plate (of food) to share. It can be anything as long as it’s edible. And wear your best Christmas outfit & accessories
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Membership Fees for 2019/20 are extremely overdue now. If you haven’t paid yet, please do so immediately and be reminded non-financial members are not eligible to win CGC competitions and will be deregistered from CGC and Golflink if not fully paid up by December 15th 2019. Please remind your friends and playing partners to pay their fees now if they haven’t already. 

Club Day Wine & Ball Prizes – If you have won a prize you are encouraged to attend the club day to collect in person. Your prize can also be collected on your behalf if you are unable to attend.

Prize Winners for this club day – If your name appears below, well done and you will be awarded your prize this club day so please make an effort to attend and bask in the glory…you earned it! 
The club day NTP’s and Longest Drives will be awarded as well.

	LADIES WINNERS
	MENS WINNERS

	Mary-Lou Mair
	Kaare Ziirsen
	Mick Elliott

	Gin Lim
	Nick Alves
	David Orrock

	Christine Zutenis
	Clive Davis
	Col Sheedy

	Marion Reid
	Eric Tsakalos
	Eric Crockett

	Louisett Larher
	Derrick Mottau
	Chris Ong

	
	Chris Krause
	Paul Gray

	
	Chai Chaitra
	Henry Ho

	
	Jim Gordon
	John Loke

	
	Pieter Forster
	Bill LaBrooy
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Twilight Golf – The annual CGC Burger-off is back by popular demand with super tasty entries so far from Kaare, Trevor C and John D. We’ve also enjoyed great deserts created by Christine and Isaac so thank you all.

Annual Dinner – A fun night once again and thank you to Mary-Lou and all others who helped in the organisation before and during the event. And thank you to all who came along and helped make it an enjoyable evening. Once again it was full house this year, so be sure to sign up early next year. 

2020 Syllabus – It’s out early this year and available in the clubroom now!

Popup BBQ – The weather was great, so a couple of our members decided to put on a BBQ for the rest of us and what a great surprise it was. A big thank you to Phil S and Craig, well done guys.

Score Cards – Please try to write clearly and neatly. If you registered before your round you must submit a card and enter a score in the computer.

News & Results – You can find more CGC News and results on our website at https://www.creeksidegolfclub.org.au/cms/

The committee wishes all members and family a safe and joyous festive season.

Peter Skalak
CGC Club President
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